

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 23, 2007

Mr. Jose T. Jimenez 1531 South 21 Street Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Jimenez:

This is to notify you that on October 9, 2007, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises located at 1338 West Scott Street ("Trino's Place") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your nonappearance.

On October 12, 2007, you were sent a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern License. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of October 23, 2007, commencing at 9:00 a.m., in the Common Council chambers, on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation by a vote of thirteen (13) Ayes and two (2) Excused to not renew your Class "B" Tavern license based upon your nonappearance.

() ()

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 23, 2007

Mr. Juan J. Sendejo, Sr. 503 East Lincoln Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Sendejo:

This is to notify you that on October 9, 2007, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises located at 2325 South 13th Street ("Johnny's Yellow Rose") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a Milwaukee Police Department report and neighborhood objections.

On October 12, 2007, you were sent a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern License. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of October 23, 2007, commencing at 9:00 a.m., in the Common Council chambers, on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation by a vote of thirteen (13) Ayes and two (2) Excused to not renew your Class "B" Tavern license based upon a police report and neighborhood objections.

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

ity Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 23, 2007

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Mr. Daniel Crawford 3125 West Michigan Street Milwaukee, WI 53208 Mr. Daniel Crawford 235 N. 36th St. Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Crawford:

This is to notify you that on October 9, 2007, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises located at 235 North 36th Street ("Ark Inn") be approved with a thirty (30) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report and neighborhood objections.

On October 12, 2007, you were sent a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern License. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of October 23, 2007, commencing at 9:00 a.m., in the Common Council chambers, on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear but you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation by a vote of thirteen (13) Ayes and two (2) Excused to renew your Class "B" Tavern license with a thirty (30) day suspension based upon a police report and neighborhood objections.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. November 29, 2007 through 11:59 p.m. December 28, 2007.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 23, 2007

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Ms. Saprina Johnson 4919 West Medford Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Ms. Johnson:

This is to notify you that on October 9, 2007, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises located at 2979 North 8th Street ("Champ's Clubhouse") be approved with a sixty (60) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report and neighborhood objections.

On October 12, 2007, you were sent a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern License. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of October 23, 2007, commencing at 9:00 a.m., in the Common Council chambers, on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation by a vote of thirteen (13) Ayes and two (2) Excused to renew your Class "B" Tavern license with a sixty (60) day suspension based upon a police report and neighborhood objections.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. November 26, 2007 through 11:59 p.m. January 24, 2008.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Cierk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 23, 2007

Steve Clinkscale, III, Agent SS&K Enterprise, LLC 4604 N. 69th St. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Clinkscale:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 9, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor & Malt license for the premises at 2438 W. Hopkins St. ("SS&K Grovery & Liquors") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, October 23, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 070401



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Cierk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 23, 2007

Jose Marin 1917 S. 9th St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Marin:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 9, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Junk Collector Truck license for the premises at 1917 S. 9th St. ("Jose Marin") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, October 23, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Per s. 92-3-7-a, Milw. Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a junk collector trunk license for one year after the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 070401



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

October 23, 2007

Robert Rodriguez 2437 N. Gordon Pl. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Rodriguez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 9, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, October 23, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c. Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File070401



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 23, 2007

Satwinder Singh 1611 S. 5th St., #201 Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 9, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for "Marathon Gas Station" at 2306 W. Fond du Lac Ave. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood testimony and your non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, October 23, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File070401

cc: